
From: Julie Palmese   
Sent: Sunday, January 30, 2022 7:52 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca; Ferguson, Lloyd <Lloyd.Ferguson@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: timeline for Wilson and Rousseaux proposal 
 

On behalf of the 5 voters in my household, we are not being given enough time to respond to 
the upcoming Planning Committee Recommendation should it be approved. Of course, it makes 
no sense to approve it but just in case, we deserve more time to respond. 
 
The Palmese Family 
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